
Dr Shumei Gao 
 
I have served as a Senate representative on the University Studies Committee 
(USC) since August 2015.  In this capacity I have worked on moderation and quality 
assurance of courses and programmes across different campuses. I have 
accumulated experiences in the internationalisation process and played a leading 
role in a couple of Chinese partnership agreements. 
 
I would like to continue to serve on the Senate and would appreciate your support. If 
elected I would continue to work on integration issues concerning both student and 
staff and work towards a “harmonious” (to use the Chinese cliché) environment.  
 
 


